
West Edge Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes  
January 2, 2019 6:00 PM at Friends of Waterfront Seattle Space 
 

Meeting was called to order by President Leigh Valentine at 6:04 PM. 

 

• Attendees introduced themselves. 

 

• Leigh thanked our hosts, Friends of Waterfront Seattle and presenting sponsor, Pike 

Brewing, for the pizza and beer donation. Leigh also thanked Parker Smith & Feek for 

additional sponsorship. 

 

• Leigh announced that 2019 membership dues are now being collected. Members can pay in-

person (by credit card, cash, or check), or at the WENA website at 

WestEdgeNeighborhood.org.  

 

Presentations: 

Aditi Kambuj of Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) presented on SDOT’s Seattle 

wayfinding program. 

 

Gabe Grant of Spectrum Development Solutions presented on the proposed redevelopment of the 

Hahn Building at 1st & Pike. He shared context for the zoning and development of the area 

(including the Pike-Pine Renaissance), and how that informs the design, and covered changes made 

to the project since their last City Design Commission meeting. Grant also discussed planned art 

and other aesthetic features. Next Design Commission meeting will be in mid-late February.  

 

Good of the Order:  

 

Linda Mitchell announced that AMLI Development is holding a community meeting on January 9th, 

from 6-7 PM, at GGLO’s Space on the Steps (entrance on Harbor Steps), on the upcoming 1101 

Western Avenue 17-story mixed use apartment building project.   

 

Next month’s meeting will feature an update on the Chromer Building. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 PM. 


